To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing in support of Jeff Womack's proposal to maintain job opportunities in the United States. 

 His executive summary for KAJIA is remarkable. Jeff's ideas are conservative but yet profound which will lead to future success. 

 I have known and worked with Jeff for over ten years. Jeff has proven to be a dedicated and determined individual whose helpfulness doesn't go without notice. His wealth of knowledge is well appreciated and integrity is of great worth. 

  

Best Regards, 

Bonita E. Willis

Sr. Operation Analysts
Insight Global

404-243-4524

